
For further information on this matter contact:
Integrity Manager Michael Prentice or Chairman of Stewards Grant Adams

 mprentice@hrnsw.com.au (02) 9722 6600
gadams@hrnsw.com.au (02) 9722 6600

Harness Racing NSW (HRNSW) is the controlling body for harness racing in New South Wales with responsibility for commercial and regulatory  
management of the industry including 33 racing clubs across the State.  HRNSW is headed by a Board of Directors and is independent of Government. 
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For further information on this matter contact:
HRNSW Integrity Department 

(02) 9722 6655

Harness Racing NSW (HRNSW) is the controlling body for harness racing in New South Wales with responsibility for commercial and regulatory  
management of the industry including 33 racing clubs across the State.  HRNSW is headed by a Board of Directors and is independent of Government. 
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Following a review from HRNSW Stewards, the penalty structure for whip offences outlined in the month of 

September will be extended up until 1 January 2021. 

This will effectively provide drivers who have demonstrated compliance under the new whip rules a reprimand 

being issued for a 1st offence up until 1 January 2021.

Notwithstanding the above, any breach of the Rules which is considered deliberate, egregious or displays a 

win at all cost attitude would result in higher penalties being imposed including the loss of opportunity for a 

Reprimand as a 1st offence.

Furthermore, the extension period and an opportunity for a Reprimand as a 1st offence will not apply in Group 

1 events.

All drivers are encouraged to contact the HRNSW Integrity department and seek further clarification if unsure 

on any aspects of the Whip Rules or policing within NSW. 
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